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Hello,

I am a resident of Kenilworth and have always lived here. We are currently renting, but would like to buy a
4 bedroom family house on the new development. However, we do not want to pay over half a million for
the house so are concerned about the costs ... also, we do not want to buy a house next to ‘affordable
housing’ of which are social houses because we feel it is not quite fair.

In my opinion, 40% affordable housing is far too much. It could potentially bring Kenilworth down and put
potential buyers off. We want hard working people in the area.

It’s great new houses are finally coming to Kenilworth though. T hope it brings professionals into the area
from all over England. Two new schools is excellent, will one be a catholic school as there is only one in
Kenilworth which is overpresecribed.



